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The Radio Heatherwood staff newsletters took many styles and methods of production during its publications. 

We have recreated an issue distributed by email to radio staff and also posted on the staff noticeboard. 

This newsletter originally published as above date.  

The only changes made to these emails have been the removal of personal phone numbers and email addresses. 

 

 

  

Background Story to Email:- 

Some general items for briefing. 

 

PJ Davidson-Smith Former Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All content is copyrighted 

No Unauthorised Publication Without Written Consent 

©facebook.com/PJProductions.AudioImageandVideoArchive 



Subject:  Various Etc 
From:  "Secretary" <Secretary@radioheatherwood > 

Date:  08/05/2001, 19:12 
To: Radio Staff 

 

Hi Team 

     

    Got some topics here to cover. 

 

Speed Dial 62 Roger At Home 

    The speed dial at the studio no longer dials Roger at home. Roger has moved and only has a Mobile at 

present. Because of the cost of phoning mobiles we have no intention of allowing this at present. If you need 

to call for help try David or Myself. If Roge gets a land line it will be re-installed. 

 

Election Broadcasts etc. 

    Now that Lord Tony has called another General election we are bound by special regulations which are 

issued by the Radio Authority. I will be posting this notice on all the studio notice boards. But the basic 

upshot for Radio Heatherwood is, We don't offer biased opinions on air to any party and we remain neutral. 

If listeners want political debate they can obtain this from the national radio and TV stations. Please No 

Comments About The Political Situation or Your Personal Preferences On Air 

 

I'm sure by June 7th the listeners will be fed up by all the posturing by the parties. 

 

League of Friends Web Site 

    Over the last few weeks I have been busy trying to improve the league web site as well as including 

materials handed to us. Over the weekend I have updated the site and about twelve new pages have been 

added. if you get a chance take a look you'll be amazed at how the hospital has changed.. 

 

25 Years of Heatherwood 

    As with all involvement which requires an answer from the trust we are still no further forward on who 

will open the studio's. The way it's going to work out, it is likely to be the Chairman of the league. 

 

That's all for Now 

Keep on Rockin!!!!! 

PJ 
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